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Holiday Notice 

 

Respected Parents/Gurdians, 

  

 We are pleased to inform you that Future Leaders International School will be observing a holiday on 

Wednesday, May 8, 2024, to celebrate the birthday of the esteemed poet, writer, and philosopher, Rabindranath 

Tagore. On this special occasion, the school will be closed, and all classes and activities will be suspended for 

the day. 

 

Scool will resume normal hours on May 9, 2024. 

 

 

 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

Shaheda Ara 

Frontdesk Manager 

Future Leaders International School 

Contact No.: +91 9932442243 

Email: frontdesk@flisindia.com 
 

 

 

 

 


